



725 Kylemore Avenue Winnipeg, MB R3L 1B8

Tel • Fax: 204 • 453 • 3409



Tel • Fax: 204 • 284 • 9809

August 13, 2024

Dear LRCP Parents,

I am excited to announce that our new Director is none other than our Assistant Director, Lanny McDonald. Her dedication, extensive experience within our daycare, and strong connections to our community make her the perfect choice for this role.

Lanny's official start date in her new position will be August 19th, when she will work alongside April until the end of August when April will retire.

As a board, we are confident that Lanny will continue to uphold the high standards of care and education that our daycare is known for. We look forward to the positive impact she will bring in her new position. Thank you for your ongoing support and trust in our program.

Warm regards,

Rikke McFeetors
Past Chair of the Board
Lord Robert's Children's Program